Newsletter Term 4 Week 2
Year 11-13 NCEA Students Panui:
2024 Year 11-13 Prize Giving Ceremony:
2024 Year 11-13 Prize Giving Ceremony will be held in the Kaikohe Christian School hall, Friday 1 November, 6:30 – 7:30 pm. We hope this will mean more parents/caregivers and whanau will be able to attend. Refreshments will be provided after the ceremony and photographs may be taken throughout and at the end of the ceremony.  The Certificates of Recognition Awards (christian character certificates) will be included in this ceremony. Students are to wear their full school uniform. 
NCEA Exams begin in Week 4, Tuesday 5 November:
Students are to continue attending all timetabled classes until all their internal and externals are completed. This is because teachers are continuing with learning preparation and practice exams questions/feedback during lesson times. We believe this continued attendance makes a positive difference to their results. That means our students do not go on exam study leave once NCEA Exams begin. If students or whanau have questions or would like to discuss, please contact Whaea Yvonne Vujcich (0274915218).
Further information and the students’ sign out leaving procedures card will be given to all NCEA students during Week 3 this term.
2025 Course Selections & Information:
Year 11 & 12 students have be given information this week about our 2025 Subject Choices. Please talk with your students now about their career interests and the subjects they need to take for that career pathway. Students and whanau, please check out this link to help you make wise subject choices for your possible future careers.
Students, it is a good idea to begin talking with teachers to find out more about subjects you are interested in taking next year. Also, if you want to take a subject that is not taught at this school then you may be able to learn it through the Te Kura Correspondence. See this link for the courses available at Te Kura. Speak to Whaea Yvonne or Whaea Jessica if you are interested in a Te Kura course.
Current Year 10 students will be given information Friday 25 October about their 2025 Timetable structure.


